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Dear Pastors, Partners, and Praying friends, March 2024

This past month:

We held a VBS program for the community! In the lead-up to the event, it was so
encouraging to see church members come out week after week to help with VBS
outreach. We had around 80 families and kids come from the community. | spoke with
three families in particular, and it was interesting to hear how, even in our small

- corner of Santiago, people had come from Bolivia, Peru, and Venezuela to live. Several
friends and l'invited all three of these families to church and the youth and kids
programs, and two families came the next day! | even taught three of the girls in
Children's Church. I can't tell you how encouraging that was for the members of
Liberty and for me. In total, we had 20 visitors the Sunday after VBS, and 16 of them
came from our VBS outreach. We did a weekly follow-up with them and continue
inviting them to church, kids' events, and youth group. Please pray with us for fruit!

| am now teaching the Sunday morning lessons in Children's Church every week and
giving a devotional once a month. Rereading and sharing these Bible stories in a
different language has been challenging and exciting. But even more fulfilling is
hearing the kids' questions and seeing them understand and remember these Bible
characters and lessons week after week in our review games. As new kids continue to
join our class, will you pray with me for God's Word to work in all their hearts so
that they would be saved?
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* GreatVBS This coming month:

: \T/ismr?g fonilie & ids We have a lot of things coming up in April, including special Easter services and

e Teaching Opportunities o . . : .
activities for our youth and kids programs. We are also planning our first English

prayer Requests class outreach at Liberty's current location. Pray with us for many to come so we can

share Jesus with them. And lastly, we will be having a young ladies’ conference in

mid-April and hearing from my friend and missionary to Peru, Lauren Grant, about

how to be Transformed by the Cross. Please pray even now for God to prepare the

hearts of these young ladies to receive His Word.

e Easter Program
e Liberty's English Outreach
* Young Ladies Conference
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